
Los Altos Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
May 16, 2007 Meeting Minutes 
 
Present: Staff liaison Lind; Members Hlavka, Rhody, Hagenmeier, Chan, Crook. Absent 
Henry Pastorelli 
 
Discussion Items 
 

1) Minutes of April 18, 2007 and previous meetings passed (4-0). 
 
2) Replacement candidates for vacant BPAC seat: Bill Crook has talked to two 

candidates who had applied for other City commission positions. 
 
3) Stevens Creek Task Force: Ad posted in Town Crier ($400) for May 30 

community meeting at Grant Park Multipurpose Room.  BPAC members 
encouraged to post fliers around community. 

 
4) Bike Detector spreadsheet.  All input is in; Scott will assemble and send to Staff.  

There are quite a few intersections which do not detect bikes. 
 

5) Bike to Work Day is tomorrow.   
 
6) Bike racks.  70 ordered, 8-week delivery time. Sites plotted.  Chris Hlavka to 

review plot/photo surveys and comment.  One public comment received. 
 
7) VTA BPAC: Mary Ave ped/bike bridge estimate was $6M; low bid is $12M.    
 
8) Adobe Creek Bridge: San Francisco Water District needs to approve the package 

before Caltrans can advertise it for bidding. 
 
9) Member of public commented about bicyclists crossing Covington at Golden Way 

in an unsafe manner. 
 


